
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 July 2006 

2. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 BRIDLE PATH ROAD - CYCLIST AND PEDESTRIAN PATHWAYS 
 
 Correspondence was received from Jack Travis, Heathcote Valley Community Association Inc, relating 

to the installation of a cyclist/pedestrian pathway on Bridle Path Road near Main Road. 
 
 The Board decided that further information be provided by staff. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


